Appendix 3

Elin, David

From: Newby, Elizabeth

Sent: 27 September 2019 15:30

To: Eglin, David

Subject: FW: FW: Application for premises licence - Kanteena, Lodge Street Lancaster
Of course.

Il

Send the results over to you as soon as I get them, install a sound limiting devise and contact mike from the
grand to arrange a time to meet up and set a sound level that is inaudible on the grand.

If here’s anything else please let me know.
On Thu, 26 Sep 2019 at 12:04, Stainton, Rachel dssinraiammapemmmii > wrote:

Dear Pablo,

Thank you for agreeing to meet me today to discuss your application and measures you intend to
implement to prevent any nuisance arising from the proposed activities.

I have considered the information that you have provided in terms of the type of venue you intend to
operate and the information that you have obtained following the sound testing (which if you could

forward our records please).

As agreed, and in conjunction with discussions with the council’s Licensing Team, it would be acceptable
to use a noise limiting device, to prevent music noise levels being audible from within nearest noise
sensitive receptors. This can be included as a condition on your Premises Licence and would be subject to
Environmental Health validation prior to the premises becoming operational.

- Please confirm whether this is agreeable and then I will confirm this with the Licensing Team as part of my
consultation response.

Regards,

Rachel




